
November 12, 2020 

  

  

Chairman Wiggam, Vice Chairman Stephens, 

Ranking Member Kelly and members of the State and Local Committee: 

  

  

Thank you for allowing my sponsor testimony for HB 618. 

  

I fully support, HB 618. It is my belief that our Govenor DeWine and Health Department have 

violated our US Constitution and Ohio Constitutional rights. 

This must stop. Ohioians need your help.  

  

Thank you for your time. 

And thank you for upholding the law, to protect Ohio. 
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